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April 10, 1967

Dear Senator:

For the President, let me acknowledge your
letter of April 5 regarding the Head Start
programs in Kemper County, Mississippi.

Please be assured that your letter is receiving
careful attention.

Sincerely,

Mike Manatos
Administrative Assistant
to the President

P
Honorable John Stennis
United States Senate

Washington, D. C.
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